Town of Chilmark
Office of Selectmen

Dear Sirs,

I am interested in being a member of the new fire station site committee. I have lived in Chilmark my entire life and attended the Chilmark School, West Tisbury School and Regional High School. I have been involved with the fire department since I was 16 years old, when I joined the department as a junior fire fighter. I graduated from Merrimack College in May of 2014 with a B. S. in civil engineering.

Thank you for considering me for this committee.

Sincerely,

**Cody Coutinho**